## F.A.S.T. Fresno Area Sky Train

4175 W. Sierra Madre, Suite #103 Fresno, California 93722 (559)275-7021 Fax (559) 275-7028

September 25, 2000

Karl Guenther, CEO Sky Train Corporation 2599 Dolly Bay Drive, Ste T308 Palm Harbor, Florida 34684

Dear Karl,

Just talked to Dr. Chatziioanou from Cal Poly. I told him of your desire to include your underneath switching technology into our feasibility study.

The best way to contact him is by e-mail (which I have included). He will be expecting your communication.

Please discuss your technology directly with Dr. Chatziioanou and indicate why it would be relevant to our study. Once you and he have had your discussions, please contact me.

As I mentioned before, we still need to raise the money for this study. If the study will be beneficial for you, it would be nice if you could help us with funding on your end. So far we have raised about \$10,000 of the \$50,000 we need.

Sincerely,

Deryl Bear Chairman CALPOLY

California Polytechnic State University
San Luis Obispo, CA 93407

ALYPIOS E. CHATZIIOANOU, Ph.D., P.E.
Professor
CE/ENVE

Office: (805) 756-1119 • Fax: (805) 756-1702 Email: achatzii@calpoly.edu